
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                                   29th March 2018 

  

Wow – the Easter bonnets and cakes the children brought in yesterday were superb, thank you to 

everyone who participated.   

 

In class this week, we have enjoyed discovering the origins of the name ‘Rome’.  We have edited 

our diary entries for the eruption of Mount Vesuvius and watched some spectacular eruptions of 

the volcanoes we made.  We have now finished our swimming lessons – well done to everyone.  In 

forest school we had some fun Easter egg hunts and have looked at the Easter story following our 

Easter experience last week. 

 

Homework 

This week the children’s comprehension task is are extracts from ‘The Diary of a Killer Cat’ for 

the Year 3’s and ‘Choosing a Bike’ for Year 4’s.  Please encourage the children to learn their 

spellings ready for the spelling test on Friday.   

 

Recycling  

Over the holiday it would be helpful if the children could collect together recycled items which 

they can use to make a robot as part of our summer topic. 

  

Fly to the Line Challenge – Glider challenge – Years 4 and 5 

We have entered the RAF Museum Cosford’s challenge to design and build foam gliders which will 

be entered into a schools’ competition later in the year.   The challenge is open to Years 4 and 5 

children.  
 

Mr Luttman will be heading up this challenge and if any children would like to join the teams please 

let him know. 

 

Heatree residential 

We hope the children are looking forward to our fun 3 days at Heatree on 23rd to 25th April.  

Please could we ask you all ensure that your final payments are made and any special requirements 

are notified to Mrs Butler (medical, dietary, night time etc). 

 

We have some fun activities planned for the children staying at Orchard Vale over the 3 days. 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One” – new menus will be sent home with the children 

today. 
 

Diary Dates 
Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Fri, 30th March to Fri, 13th April – Easter holidays. 

Mon, 16th April – first day back after Easter 

Fri, 20th April – Visit by Yazzy Chamberlain during assembly 

Wed, 25th April – FoOV – St George’s day - Non Uniform (red, white, princess or dragons) 

 

We would like to wish you a Happy Easter and look forward to seeing you all on Monday, 16th 

April.     

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Grimwood      Mr Luttman       Mr Huggins 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


 



 


